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Irvine Attorneys Discuss No-Rehire Clauses in Settlement
Agreements
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In their bylined article for Today’s General Counsel titled “How a No-Rehire Agreement Unraveled,”

Irvine Partner Usama Kahf and Associate David Rashe examine the Ninth Circuit decision in Golden

v. California Emergency Physicians Medical Group, discussing the legality of no-rehire clauses in

settlement agreements. Usama and David review the Golden decision, as well as two other appellate

decisions addressing the issue. They conclude their article by encouraging employers to review and

update their settlement agreements in light of the Golden decision.

To read the full article, visit Today’s General Counsel.
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